
To:  The Board of Education   
From:   Connie Babino, Food Service Director  
RE:   Milk and Ice Cream Bid Award   
Date:   June 21, 2023   

 
I would like to recommend Bill Brother’s Dairy for our milk – they are the lowest bidder.  

I would like to recommend Hershey’s Ice Cream – They are the only bidder 

Copies of bids enclosed.  

Thank you 

 


